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10/05/2021  12:13:422021/1593/P OBJ Iris Chapple As a pensioner of 83 years and vulnerable, isolating for the last year without leaving my home, I was appalled 

to hear that there is a planning application for a mast which will be very detrimental to the health of people in 

this area, especially where I live in Kingswood Court, which I will be able to  see from my window. But most of 

all there will be an energy coming from that mast that will be detrimental to the environment. Secondly we live 

in a conservation area and this mast should not go ahead. Most of all it will be an eyesore for everyone in the 

area and not acceptable as this area is a conservation area. We cannot even change our windows in our block 

of flats and yet you want to put this big eyesore where everyone can see it in a built up area and I oppose this. 

I hope it does not go ahead.
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